Perry, Jenna D.

From: Anderson John [j.anderson@ersfl.com]

Sent: Friday, May 20, 2011 6:13 PM

To: Perry, Jenna D.

Cc: c.owens@ersfl.com; 'Louis Renteria'

Subject: RE: FDEP inspection report for Environmental Remediation Services_ (Response within 30
days)

Attachments: ERS NCL inspection report.pdf

Jenna,

Please accept this email as our response (within 30 days) to the attached letter.

Concerning violation # 1:

Starting June 1, 2011 ERS will be using the field testing kit ( Clor-D-Tect Q4000 (Q4-000-SG)) to determine the range of
halogens in used oil shipments prior to transportation. The results concerning each test will be noted on the used oil
manifest by the driver.

Thanks,

John Anderson
Vice President/Operations

Environmental Remediation Services, Inc.
760 Talleyrand Avenue
Jacksonville, Florida 32202

Phone: (904) 791-9992 Fax: (904) 791-9833
Email - .anderson@ersfl.com
Web - www.ersfl.com

From: Perry, Jenna D. [mailto:Jenna.D.Perry@dep.state.fl.us]

Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2011 2:32 PM

To: c.owens@ersfl.com

Cc: j.anderson@ersfl.com

Subject: FDEP inspection report for Environmental Remediation Services

Attached is the hazardous waste inspection report for Environmental Remediation Services. Please inform us of receipt of
this document within three business days by replying to this email.

Regards,
Jenna Perry
Environmental Specialist 111 - Hazardous Waste

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
office: 904-256-1674 | fax: 904-448-4362

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary Herschel T. Vinyard Jr. is
committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Please take a few
minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply click on this link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank
you in advance for completing the survey.






